
1 

Items for the March 

issue of Windows are 

due on March 15, 2024. 

Send to  

Communications 

@fpcgermantown.org 

 

From the Pastor 

 

Dearly Beloved, 

We're back on track! It is exciting to 

re-launch the newsletter, returning to 

sharing church and outreach news 

and events with our friends and one 

another. It is my joy and privilege to 

serve this church as pastor.  

 

The temperature outside dipped to 

the teens, and snow blanketed the 

lawns and roadways. This sent a 

clear message to Germantown, and 

greater Philadelphia, that winter is here. However, one can barely remember that 

it is the chilly season once one enters the doors of the sanctuary. The warmth and 

love that one feels from the members and all who worship here is wonderful. 

Adding to the welcome and greetings, one also gets to experience the heat  

generated by the new boilers. We are grateful to all who contributed to the Keep 

the Heat Flowing Capital campaign and to the Hock Family and Foundation for 

making the replacement of old heating units possible. 

 
In the words of the Prophet Isaiah, 'God is doing a new thing: do you not        

perceive it?' God is working the purpose of the Kingdom out through you and 

me. How is God calling you to serve this church? Is God calling you to share the 

love of Christ in a new way this year? I am looking forward to experiencing the    

multitude of ways in which the Holy Spirit will move and lead our congregation 

in response to Christ's call. 

 

Much love and God Bless, 

 

Pastor Cheni 
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Windows is a publication of  
The First Presbyterian Church 
in Germantown.  For ques-
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mation published here or to 
submit content, please call the 
church office at  215-843-
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communications 
@fpcgermantown.org 
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JOIN US FOR WORSHIP  

Sundays at 10 a.m. 

Everyone is invited to worship, study 

and enjoy friendships at The First 

Presbyterian Church in Germantown. 

There are service, outreach and fel-

lowship opportunities in abundance.  

In addition to weekly and monthly 

scheduled services and activities, visit 

www.fpcgermantown.org and 

click on Special Events web pages 

for more information.  

___________________________ 

To learn more, please email 

office@fpcgermantown.org 

or call the church office at 

215-843-8811. 
___________________________ 

February Challenge Offering: Deacons 
 

The February Challenge Offering supports the FPCG Deacons 
Fund. Through this resource, our deacons are able to provide  
financial assistance to members and friends of FPCG in times of 
crisis or emergency situations. 
  
Under the stewardship of the ministers and a sub-committee of the 
deacons, the Deacons’ Fund enables us to respond quickly and  
confidentially when those in our community turn to their church for 
support. Even though we can’t always make those experiencing  
crises financially whole, your contributions can show them in  
concrete, meaningful ways that God knows and cares about what 
they are going through, and that we stand with them in Christ’s 
name. 
  
The Deacons’ Fund also enables us to provide gifts on behalf of the 
congregation to our community partner ministries. It also supports 
the cards, visits, flower deliveries and various other ways the  
deacons bring a touch of church to members who are not able to 
join us in worship. On behalf of the many recipients of this ministry 
of compassion, thank you for your support of the Deacons Fund! 
 
 

 

Thank You from Eugene Gardenhire! 
 

Eugene Gardenhire would like to express his thanks and  
appreciation for all the get well and holiday card, calls, and visits. 
He is so grateful and thanks everyone and looks forward to being 
back in church.  
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_________________ 
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